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Congratulations to the Freshman Swenke Dolphins
for Winning 3rd Place Overall for the 2011 season! 
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Beacon is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to 
replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners 
association or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Beacon 
contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any 
media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of 
solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self 
amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from 
Peel, Inc. The information in The Beacon is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

Are you Ready for Mr. Mustang?
CYPRESS RANCH HIGH SCHOOL

A Project Prom M.A.N.E. Event for Senior Men

TALENT • SWIM WEAR •  TUXEDO

January 19, 2012 @ 7pm in the Cypress Ranch Auditorium. 
Tickets will be sold during lunches January 9th–19th

until sold out. www.mane2012.com

MUSTANG AT NIGHTS END
FUNDRAISER FOR AFTER PROM PARTY

Who will be Mr. Mustang?

Girl Scout Juniors
FROM THE CY FAIR SCHOOL DISTRICT

Celebrate Their 100th Year in 2012
Submitted by Melinda Riso

Brownies camp at Lone Star Yogi Camp ground
located in Waller, TX. They earned 7 badges

during their overnight experience.
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281-726-1341
www.TritonPools.net

Lifetime Cypress Resident • Insured

� � ��

Offering the Complete
Outdoor Package

•	Custom	Pool	&	Landscape	Design

•	Outdoor	Kitchens

•	Decking	-	Flagstone,	Stamped	
Concrete,	Pavestone,	Spray	Deck,	
Peagravel

•	Patio	Covers	-	Pergolas,	Arbors,	
Composite	Shingle

•	Outdoor	Lighting

•	Walkways

•	Sod	Installation

•	Lawn	Maintenance

•	Sprinklers
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Accurate & Guaranteed!

   

Present this coupon to your tax preparer and Liberty Tax Service
will prepare your return to your satisfaction, guaranteed!

New customers only. Valid at participating locations. Cannot be combined with other o�ers or
used toward past services. One coupon per return. Valid 1/1-2/29.

Friendly, Accurate, Guaranteed
Liberty provides friendly, accurate tax preparation services

with a money back guarantee!

30OFF
Tax Preparation Services

866-871-1040  |  libertytax.com

26281 Northwest Fwy, Ste. 650
Cypress, TX 77429

281-304-7300

(Corner Hwy 290 @ Fry Rd.~ Behind CVS)

26281 Northwest Fwy, Ste. 650
Cypress, TX 77429

281-304-7300$

Miss Liberty Tax 2012
Brittney Wojtaszek 

TEXT "WAVE" to 21040

KICK OFF THE NEW YEAR WITH

NWHC AGGIE MOMS’ CLUB 2012
“Kick Off” your new year by joining Aggie 

Moms at the first 2012 NWHC Aggie Moms’ 
Club meeting to be held on Tuesday, January 
10th at 7 pm.  The Aggie Moms’ Club is 
currently finalizing details for a truly special 
speaker for January and more details will be 
announced later on our website.  All meetings 
are held at the Houston Distributing Company, 
Inc. conveniently located at 7100 High Life 
Drive and Cutten Road near Willowbrook 
Mall.  The NWHC Aggie Moms’ Club brings 
area Aggie Moms together to support Aggie 
students through donations for scholarships 
and for on campus organizations at Texas A&M 
University.  Come join other Aggie Moms for 
food and fellowship!

At the January meeting, the Aggie Moms’ 
boutique will feature our new “ Aggie 
Traditions” pillows and other original Aggie 
gift items.  These gift items are fabulous 
for birthdays and graduations and support 
a great cause! Aggie student scholarship 

applications are also available online at 
www.nwhcaggiemoms.org and must be 
postmarked no later than Monday, Feb. 
7th, 2012.  Last year the Aggie Moms’ Club 
awarded more than $11,000 in scholarships 
to future and current Aggie students.  Check 
out our website for eligibility requirements 
for your Aggie student.

NWHC Aggie Moms will be hosting 
their annual spring fundraiser “Boots ‘N 
Whoops!” on Sunday, April 22, 2012 from 
1 to 5 pm.  The event will feature country 
singer Kimberly Dunn and will be held at 
the Red Star Dance Hall on Hwy 249 near 
Tomball.  The fundraiser will include a 
barbecue lunch, drinks, great music, dance 
performances, a silent auction, and other 
activities. Ticket information and more 
details will be available on our website.
For more information, go to our website 

at www.nwhcaggiemoms.org.  

NW HARRIS COUNTY
AGGIE MOMS’ MEETING

“Aggie Moms Go Green”
Tuesday, Feb. 14, 2012

Aggie Moms GO GREEN with Randy 
Lemmon, from the 740 KTRH weekend 
morning show, Gardenline.  We encourage 
you to join NW Harris County Aggie Moms 
to learn how to turn ON your green thumb 
and transform your yard into a gorgeous 
garden!  Guest speaker Randy Lemmon 
worked at Texas A&M University where 
he served as Communications Specialist 
for the College of Agriculture and Life 
Sciences. Prior to that he was a freelance 
TV producer and he produced several 
agricultural documentaries and advertising 
campaigns.  During his time at Gardenline, 
Randy has authored two books which will 

(Continued on Page 5)
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www.horizon-landscape.com 

281-373-0378 
Proudly serving northwest Houston since 1997 

Gold Star 
Accredited Business 

FULL SERVICE LANDSCAPE COMPANY 
Lawn Service 

Landscaping 

Patios & Walkways 

Tree Service 

Fertilization & Pesticide 

Sprinkler Systems 

Commercial & Residential 
$25.00 & up 

Landscape Design & Installation * 
Seasonal Flowers * Drainage * Lighting 
Sod Installation * Mulch Installation * 
Rock Borders 

Pavestone * Concrete * Flagstone 

Tree Trimming * Removal * Installation 

Spraying & Feeding for Lawn, Shrubs & Trees 
Fire Ant Control * Tree Deep Root Feed * 
Brown Patch Reduction 
State Licensed Applicator 

Design * Installation * Repairs 
Proper Coverage * Warranty 
Licensed Irrigator #8587 

Aggie Moms' Club - (Continued from Page 4)
be for sale at our February meeting.  You won’t want to miss this 
great opportunity!

Join us Tuesday, February 14th, 2012 at 7 pm at the Houston 
Distributing Company, Inc. conveniently located at 7100 High 
Life Drive by Cutten Road near Willowbrook Mall.  The NWHC 
Aggie Moms’ Club works to provide scholarships for Aggie students 
and funds for on-campus student run organizations.  The Aggie 
Moms’ Club is a great place to meet other Aggie Moms, find out 
important information about your student’s experience at Texas 
A&M University, and provide support for all Aggie students.  

Scholarship Monday is still available for Aggie students!  NWHC 
Aggie Moms’ Club awarded over $11,000 in 2011 scholarships for 
Texas A&M students.  There are Awesome Aggie students in the NW 
Harris County region and this could be your student!  The scholarship 
DEADLINE is Monday, February 7th, 2012 (postmarked).  Get 
more details on our website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.org. Aggie 
Recording Artist, Kimberly Dunn, will be performing at our spring 
fundraiser “Boots ‘N Whoops”.  Join us for this private performance 
on Sunday, April 22, 2012 at the Red River Dance Hall (SH 249).  
Visit our website www.nwhcaggiemoms.org for ticket information.  
This is a concert that you won’t want to miss!

 

Pick up the Pile
Happy New Year to all! As we embark on 2012’s journey, some will 

think of ways to improve upon themselves. I’d like to offer an idea to 
those that still think dog poop is fertilizer, let’s try picking up after 
our dogs.  In case you were not aware,  scientists have established the 
fact that the dog's gut harbors a particular type of bacteria known as 
the coli form bacteria. This bacterium includes the dreaded E. coli 
bacteria and also contains strains of salmonella and giardia.  Now, 
since the rains have finally come, all the piles that have been left 
behind will be washed into our storm drains and contaminate our 
water supply.  Not only is our water supply affected but perhaps even 
the air we breathe...I came across this article:

SCIENCEDAILY (AUG. 18, 2011) 
“Bacteria from fecal material -- in particular, dog fecal material 

-may constitute the dominant source of airborne bacteria in 
Cleveland’s and Detroit’s wintertime air, says a new University of 
Colorado Boulder study.”

This was the first test conducted, for air borne disease so far, 
however, scientist presume other cities, with an abundance of the 
canine kind, will show similar results. Please be kind, don’t leave it 
behind. To those that pick up....THANK YOU

www.pickupthepile.com 
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“Teamwork is Key” in Cy-Fair ISD!

It’s the time of the year when we find ourselves 
setting new goals or “resolutions”. Maybe it’s 
time to set a new personal goal to become a part 
of our winning team. Unlock your talents and 
volunteer your time in our school district. The 
Cy-Fair VIPS team roster needs you and is never 
too full! VIPS (Volunteers in Public Schools) in 
Cy-Fair ISD center the attention of their service 
on supporting students and staff and making 
a significant contribution to the education of 
children. These dedicated individuals, who give 
freely of their time and resources, impact the 
academic and personal development of Cy-
Fair ISD students. Cypress-Fairbanks ISD is 
fortunate to be able to draw from a diversity of 
skills and knowledge in its community. 

 The district VIPS Executive Board spearheads 
the business of the VIPS. This board is comprised 
of volunteers elected to take on specific 
responsibilities offering support, guidance, 
and training to all volunteers in the district. 
The VIPS Executive Board meets monthly to 
evaluate and address the needs of the district and 

distribute information relating to volunteer and 
community activities and strengthen parental 
involvement in education. If you are interested in 
being involved at Cy-Fair schools as a volunteer 
and making a difference, or would like more 
information, please contact Pam Scott, Partners 
in Education Director at 281-894-3950. 

Cy-Fair ISD Volunteers where “Teamwork is Key”
JANUARY UPCOMING EVENTS

•	  January 12: VIPS General Meeting-9:30 
a.m. to 12 p.m., Berry Center. Open to 
all CFISD volunteers, parents, staff and 
community members.  Get the latest 
information on CFISD volunteering and 
learn through networking!

•	  January 24: Junior Achievement 
Volunteer Training-9:30a.m. to 12:00 
p.m., Berry Center. The purpose of Junior 
Achievement is to educate and inspire 
young people to value free enterprise, 
understand business and economics, and 
be workforce ready.

•	  January 26: PIE Student Mentor 
Training-9:30a.m. to 11:30a.m., Berry 
Center. Training for individuals committed 
to serve as a role model and friend to CFISD 
students. District approved mentors meet 
with students weekly during school hours 
on  school campuses. Along with this two 
hour training, an application and criminal  
background check are required.

•	 January 31: Sooper Puppy Training – 
9:30a.m. to 12p.m., Berry Center. Sooper 
Puppy is a first grade class series dealing with 
age appropriate life lessons, facing dilemmas 
and arriving at solutions by making good 
choices.

How to register for training: Register 
for training by emailing the PIE office at 
vipsrsvp@cfisd.net.  Provide your name and 
the name and date of the training you wish to 
attend.  Registration is required to guarantee 
a seat and training materials. Adults only 
please.
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Creating Reflections of

Owner,
David Perry
Cypress, Texas

Perry Pools & SpasPerry Pools & Spas
2006 Cy-Fair Small Business of the Year      1999 - 2010 BBB - Gold Star Award

2007 NHMCCD Finalist - Small Business of the Year
2008, 2010 BBB—Award of Excellence

www.PerryPools-Spas.comSince 1986 281-213-8100

Cy Falls High School
WELCOME TO THE NEW YEAR 2012!

We had a wonderful closing of our 2011 year.  December was a flurry of activity. The Holiday 
Concert was beautifully arranged with traditional carols and an eclectic mix of international 
seasonal songs with accompaniment. Labay men’s choir shared their vocal talent to the festivities.  
It was a feast for the eyes, ears and soul. A perfect blending for a perfect start to the holidays.

The students threw a joyous party with admission being non perishable food items to help 
out our neighbors in need.  Amongst the fun was dancing, singing, the museum game and 
hilarity of the white elephant gift exchange. Don’t forget the mountains of cakes, cookies, 
flan, and more cookies! Auditions for the Area choir will take place January 7th in San 
Antonio. We wish all our participating members courage as they meet this challenge head on.  

Texas Music Educators Association (TMEA) performance for the men’s choir will be 
this year.  It is quite an honor to be chosen to participate and our men have been working 
diligently on their vocals.  This will be in San Antonio and no doubt surrounded with fun as 
memories are made. UIL Solo and Ensemble Contest takes place on the 27th.  Sing steady 
Eagles!  A sweepstakes will be the hopeful theme of the day!

Pizzazz is the annual variety show held in the auditorium of the high school.  It is always 
well done, complete with choreography, costumes and set design.  This family event will 
be on February 24th and 25th.  Mark your calendars now as this is one show you do not 
want to miss!  This is always a highlight to our school year. As always, we want to thank 
Mrs. Douglas, Ms. Loftin and our family of volunteers for whom we could not function.

GO EAGLES CHOIR!

ATTENTION
ALL QUILTERS

OR JUST LOVERS OF
THE ART OF QUILTING

Come check out Tri County Quilt Guild 
Serving Northwest Harris, Montgomery, 
and Waller Counties. Meets the 1st Tuesday 
of the Month, 7-9pm. Fairfield Baptist 
Church - 27240 Hwy 290, Cypress, TX. 
On 290 westbound between Mueschke & 
Mason Roads.

We are a very friendly group and welcome 
quilters of all levels of expertise, from the 
“Just Love Quilts” and never sewn to the 
experienced and published. Some of our 
activities include Guest Speakers, Show & 
Tell, BOM’s, Fabric Exchanges, Charity 
Quilts, Bees, Special Programs,  and more, 
with Door Prizes at every meeting!

www.tricountyquiltguild.org
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